
NOTICE OF MEETING
Robert J. Potts, Principal Negotiator with respect to the ongoing Algonquin Treaty
Negotiations has called a public information meeting for the peoples of Algonquin
ancestry living in the Toronto and southern Ontario region. This information meeting
is being called to inform those attending about the current status of the Treaty
Negotiation process. Mr. Potts will be joined at the meeting by the Algonquin
Negotiation Representatives and representatives of Canada’s and Ontario’s negotiating
teams. All peoples of Algonquin descent in these areas are encouraged to attend. The
date, time and location for this meeting are as follows:

Toronto:
Thursday, November 30, 2006

7:00 p.m.
Native Canadian Centre of Toronto,

The Talking Room
16 Spadina Road, Toronto, Ontario, M5R 2S7

Phone (416) 964-9087

Located in Bloor and Spadina area with parking available only at commercial parking lots.
Parking around the Centre is available for staff only. The Centre is 2 ½ blocks north of the
corner of Bloor and Spadina. It is close the Spadina Subway Station.

For those wishing more information, you can contact your local Algonquin
Negotiation Representative (see website at www.blaney.com/algonquin.htm for
further details), or by calling our toll free information line at 1-877-287-4570.
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